
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                                              2nd November 2023 

Dear Parent and carer, 

As part of our residential opportunities, we have altered our venue for our year 5 
outdoor experience and are now looking to go with a company called Reach 
Outdoors, based in Paignton. Children will have the opportunity to spend 3 days 
(2 nights) with a group of year 5 children from the MAT, trying new and exciting 
opportunities that we would not be able to provide in school. 

The Year 5 pupils from across the MAT, went last year and thoroughly enjoyed 
themselves. In addition to this, the unique addition is the accommodation, as the 
children will be camping in Bell tents, on a safe site with the adults. 

We feel this is a wonderful opportunity for the children to participate in, but spaces 
are limited and are on a first come (and deposit paid) first served basis. 

The cost, per child, for this trip is around £150. 

As the cost of living has increased we just wanted to put out a letter on interest to 
all Year 5 parents to see if this was something you still wish to go ahead. 

Please could you indicate below you would like your child to go on the residential 
and are happy to pay around (£150) the price may vary slightly due to timing of 
booking and numbers. 

Many thanks 

Mr Paul Arnold 

Senior Head of School 

_________________________________________________________________ 

REACH OUTDOORS RESIDENTIAL MARCH – Please return this slip by 
Tuesday 7th November 2023. 

I am interested in my child attending this residential. 

Name : _____________________________ Class________________________ 

Parents signature: 
________________________________________________________________ 

Senior Head of School: Mr Paul Arnold 
Assistant Head of School: Mrs Sarah Rama-Dominguez 
Assistant Head of School: Mr Colin Randall 
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